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24 February 1984

Dr Hector P Garcia
1315 Bright at Morgan Avenue
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr Garcia

How delighted I was to read in the Washington
Post that you will be rewarded by President Reagan with
the Medal of Freedom.

Congratulations on this fine achievement. It
truly pleases me to know that all of your endeavors in the
field of humanitarianism will be so justly rewarded.

Please accept my congratulations and highest
personal regards.

As always, with best wishes to you and your
family, I am

Sincerely

LL.i - I
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